 Workshop Meeting
Tuesday, April 25, 2023
The Workshop Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners was held on Tuesday, 
April 25, 2023, at Fire District Headquarters, 1 Leverich Place, Huntington, NY.  Present were Chairman Michal F. Plant, Vice Chairman Andre Sorrentino, and Commissioner Anthony Annunziata.  Also, present was Secretary/Deputy Treasurer Karla Wright.  Comm. Brown and Comm. Erickson were excused.
The Workshop Meeting began with a Salute to the Flag and was called to order at 7pm.
· Request the Board approve the April Workshop/Early bills totaling $11,981.18.  After a motion by Comm. Annunziata, seconded by Comm. Sorrentino the Board approved the April Workshop/Early bills.  Motion unanimously carried.
· Request the Board approve the following Capital Reserve Buildings & Grounds invoice.  After a motion by Comm. Annunziata, seconded by Comm. Sorrentino the Board approved the following invoice.  Motion unanimously carried. 
· Cardmember Service in the amount of $3,359.72 for the purchase of audio and visual equipment.  (Resolution # 2022-25)
· District Manager, Bruce Smith received the completed building exterior survey/study.  It will be addressed further at the May Board Meeting. 
· 3rd floor bathroom renovations have started this week.  

· Request the Board approve the expenditure of funds not to exceed $2,250 for the installation of a block retaining wall in the basement as per the Suffolk County Board of Health to contain the 330-gallon oil tank.  After a motion by Comm. Annunziata, seconded by Comm. Sorrentino the Board approved the expenditure of funds not to exceed $2,250 for the installation of a block retaining wall.  Motion unanimously carried. 

After a motion by Comm. Annunziata, seconded by Comm. Sorrentino the meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,







Karla E. Wright







Secretary/Deputy Treasurer
cc:  Joseph Frank, Attorney at Law   


